
PROPOSED                 December 28, 2022 

South Pymatuning Township Budget Meeting 

The final budget meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held December 28, 

2022 at 5:00 p.m. in the municipal building with Supervisors Matthew Chalupka, Chairman, William 

Klumph and Johnathan Leyshon in attendance. 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

There were no visitors present. 

Supervisor Chairman, Matthew Chalupka, made a motion to adopt the 2023 budget. Supervisor William 

Klumph, seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:01 p.m.  

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 


